
‘Ko te ako te maneatanga’
‘Hooked on Learning’

Week 8
Celebrating being HOOKED ON 

LEARNING  in Rooms 1-3 & 7

Welcome to the Nga Kakano 1 
Team newsletter. Here are the 
teachers. 
Left to right: 
Jo-Anne Oats-Room 3 
Jessica Devonport-Room 7
Kirsty Tatere-Associate Principal
Clare O’Connor-Room 2 
Robyn Rutherford-  
Team Leader/Room 1



Many thanks to Tony for our amazing 
new ‘Play Zone’ equipment. The 
children are loving discovering, 

creating, collaborating and most of all 
having fun in their learning.

Another exciting programme we have introduced is 
‘Six Bricks.’ Where our focus is on developing oral 
language, coordination, fine motor skills, 
co-operation and following instructions. 



Taupo Primary School Fundraiser
Personalised Artwork Calendars, Cards, and Diaries

 Your child’s art can be made into affordable Calendars, Cards and 
Diaries. These make unique Christmas gifts for family and friends and 

are perfect for posting overseas. Look out for further details  and 
order forms coming out very soon.

Prices will be:
Calendars $14, Greeting Cards $15 and

Diaries $18

All items will be available to order online!

Upcoming Events   
                                   
14 September Stay Safe September through St Johns (all classes)  

22 September Junior Cross Country 11:15am start - Back Field
Order approximately:  Year 1 girls / boys, Year 0 girls/ boys, 
Year 2, Year 3

27 October School Photo Day (Tuesday after Labour weekend)

27 October Parent Meeting to be held at Taupo Primary School for 
Parents and caregivers of Year 6 students moving to Taupo
Intermediate in 2021 (5.30pm)

30 October Year 6 students visit to Taupo Intermediate 9.15am to 12.30pm

Welcome to our new students Caden, Poseidon-Rain, 
Chevelle, Arnuv and Kevin

Consultation Survey/Local Curriculum Review
Thank you to all of our parents and caregivers who completed our survey.  The prize 
draw was held today and the winners were:

Yvette Westerman - Chocolates
Arna Rolleston - $100 Pak n Save gift card
Tracy Hodges - Chocolates

Prizes can be picked up from the office.



Important Enrolment Information for 2021
Do you have a preschooler starting school in 2021?  Use the 

flowchart below to determine whether your child needs to be in 
the ballot.  

Taupo Primary School Report Feedback Survey

A massive thank you to everyone who completed the 
Curriculum survey.  The Board and Senior Leaders will 
start working with valuable information. 

Please provide feedback on our School Report survey.

The link to access the survey is:  

https://forms.gle/gVET7YxdEGJSpFk57

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://forms.gle/gVET7YxdEGJSpFk57&sa=D&ust=1599705503737000&usg=AFQjCNEThp1ggDCDSigU6kRMUz8RxG2HdA


Touch Rugby

Are there any girls 
aged 7 – 9 years that want to 

give Touch rugby a go?
We need you!!!  

See the office for a 
permission slip.

Cost $16 per player 

A huge thank you to 
Cory’s Electrical, 

BJ Electrical and the Eyre family 
for donating resources to the Junior 

playground



Sponsor an Advert

ALL proceeds subsidise transport so that all students at 
Taupo Primary School can access swimming lessons.

Email the office to book your space 
(office@taupoprimary.school.nz) - $250 to advertise 

for the remainder of the year (approximately 18 
publications).  Bookings will be taken on a first in, first 

served basis.

A huge thank you to our sponsors who are Supporting safer swimmers at Taupo 
Primary School


